
Every year the graduating senior class 
is given the opportunity to bury a time 
capsule filled with items that represent 

their time at Chico State. The time 
capsule will then be opened in 2069 at 

your 50th reunion.
Join us in this Chico State tradition by 

dropping off your items to
BMU 220 from March 25 until April 18th 

at 4:00 p.m.
Items can include:

PICTURES

EVENT TICKET STUBS

T-SHIRTS

PHOTOS/SCRAP BOOKS

ID CARDS

RECEIPTS OF CURRENT 

PRICES

IPHONE/TECH GEAR

ARTWORK/POSTERS

JEWELRY 

MENUS

HANDWRITTEN LETTERS

FAVORITE PLAYLIST

CLUB MEMORABILIA 

POLAROIDS

LETTERS

ANYTHING THAT YOU THINK 

REPRESENTS YOUR 

EXPERIENCE AT CHICO 

STATE! 

Imagine in 50 years, what would you like unveil to 
remember your time at Chico State?


